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I strongly support HB 3190, which re-authorizes Oregon's Special Assessment for 

Historic Properties Program.  The bill would help to revitalize downtowns across the 

state by encouraging commercial property owners to renovate and maintain historic 

buildings, many of which can and should be used to provide affordable housing.   

 

 


